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8:45 AM, A cappella Service

As a church, we hope that we can help you to know and 
experience God's love and help you build a relationship with 

Him through Jesus. 

10:00 AM

Check them in at the Forever Land Dock in the lobby!

Classes for 
all ages 

8:45 & 11:15 AM Kidz2Praise (2 yrs - K)
Magnify (1st - 5th)

We also have a clean, well-staffed nursery off of the lobby 
for toddlers and babies.

GROWTH GROUPS & WORSHIP

Our South Campus meets every Sunday at 5 PM for worship 
and fellowship. We are seeking to reach out into the growing 
area of South Austin.

Care Groups meet at various locations/homes in South 
Austin. For specific details, visit westoversouth.org.

Westover South meets at 4403 Russell Lane, Austin, TX 78745. 
Children's program during the message. 

Visit westover.org to learn about Growth Groups, Care 
Groups, Discover Westover, and more. Email connections@
westover.org.

INTERESTED IN CONNECTING?

O Come All Ye Faithful 

Welcome

The First Noel

In Christ Alone

4.Waiting in Surprise

Prayers of the People

What the Lord Has Done in Me 

Communion

Come to the Cross

There Is None Like You

Offering

The Joy of the Lord

Text "follow @westover_hills" to 40404Growth Groups // 10 AM
Sunday Worship // 8:45 AM (A cappella) & 11:15 AM (Instrumental) 

For a detailed group list and schedule, visit westover.org or 
pick up a schedule at the Info Center.

December 17th, 2017 // ORDER OF WORSHIP

HAVE KIDS?

LIVE SOUTH?

WELCOME TO WESTOVER

STAY IN TOUCH

11:15 AM, Instrumental Service

The Lion and the Lamb

Welcome

Blessed Assurance

Revelation Song

4.Waiting in Surprise

Prayers of the People

O Come to the Altar

Communion

Love Came Down

Offering

Waiting in Surprise // Matthew 2:1-12

Additional Reading:
Numbers 24.17
Isaiah 60:1-3,6
Acts 17:28
Acts 26:14
1 Corinthians 15:33
Titus 1:12
Jude 14
Matthew 16:2
John 14:6
Ephesians 1:10



YOUTH

UPCOMING EVENTS
No children’s classes or worship on December 24th or 31st. No 
Wednesday night activities on December 20th and 27th.

Westover’s Baby Blessing is coming up at the end of January. If 
your family was blessed with a bundle of joy in 2017, but you’re 
not sure if we’re aware of it, please email us at kids@westover.
org. We’ll be sending out a save-the-date by email before 
Christmas.

Coming Up... 
12/20 & 12/27 - No activities at Westover

12/24 - A cappella service at 10 AM, candle light service at 6 PM, no 
separate children’s program or nursery at either.

12/31 - Wonder Sunday. No children’s classes or worship. 

1/28 - Baby Blessing. 

YOUNG ADULTSDecember 10th, 2017
Offering: $58,757
Worship Service Attendance: 1,049
Adult, Youth, and Children Class Attendance: 510

8332 Mesa Drive				       	       512.345.6386
Austin, Texas					          westover.org
78759					              info@westover.org  
Office Hours: M-Th, 8-5, F, 8-Noon

CHURCH & OFFICES

WESTOVERKIDS

Today: Growth Group in C202 at 10 AM. Lunch after 2nd service at 
Phil's Ice House on 183 (near Papalote and next to iFly). 

Thursday: Nothing until 2018! 

WHAT'S HAPPENING

December 
17:	 No Bordine’s. 
18-1/3:	 Christmas Break. 
20:	 No Bible Studies, MS Class, or Huddles.
24:	 A cappella Service @ 10 AM.
24:	 Candlelight Christmas Eve Service @ 6 PM. We’ll have hot
	 chocolate, cookies, and carols in the lobby starting @ 5! 
	 If you’d like to share some homemade cookies please
	 email info@westover.org.
31:	 Wonder Sunday A cappella service at 10 AM.

January 
26-28:	 HS Retreat! Mark your calendars now!

Please join us on Feb. 3rd for the Parenting Is Weird Conference. 
Find more info in the “Upcoming Events” section of the bulletin. 
Register early for the early bird price! westover.org/parentingisweird.

Parenting is not for the faint of heart. We, as parents, need 
all the support we can get, and that is exactly what we hope 
to provide through Parenting Is Weird. This conference is for 
parents of all ages and will feature a variety of parenting experts, 
including Brad McCoy and Dr. Corey Allen. We will address matters 
concerning your child's spirituality and mental health, including 
topics like internet safety and boundary-setting. Childcare will 
be available but space is limited. Register at westover.org/
parentingisweird. 

Parenting Is Weird
Saturday, February 3rd, 9 AM - 3:30 PM

Family Grace is designed for people whose family members 
struggle with mental health difficulties, including addiction, 
and for those who struggle themselves. The 12-week class 
offers practical tools and Biblical guidance for coping with 
and supporting family members, as well as group discussion. 
Class size is limited, so sign up for the next session, which 
begins February 4. Please register in advance at westover.org/
familygrace.

Family Grace
Sunday, February 4th, 10 AM

There will be no Wednesday night activities at Westover on 
December 20th or 27th. 

12/24: Candlelight A cappella service at 10 AM. No Growth Groups or 
children's worship. Nursery will not be available.

12/24: Christmas Eve Candle Light service at 6 PM. 
We’ll have hot chocolate, cookies, and carols in the lobby starting 
at 5 PM! If you’d like to share some homemade cookies for this 
event please email info@westover.org.

12/31: Wonder Sunday. A cappella service at 10 AM. No Growth 
Groups or children's worship. Nursery will be available.

Christmas Schedule
Please let us know how we can serve or celebrate with you. If 
you or someone you know is getting married or having a baby, 
we’d love to celebrate with a shower. Or if you know of someone 
needing meals, visits or help with something around the house, 
send an email to: loveyourneighbor@westover.org and your 
Zone Captain will follow up. If you don’t know what zone you are 
in, or haven’t heard from your Zone Captain, send an email to: 
loveyourneighbor@westover.org and you will be contacted. We 
want to serve and celebrate with you!

Westover Zone Coverage

Anderson High School is in very real need of people to serve them 
with the eyes and heart of Jesus. We believe that this is the type 
of unique "more than us, more than here" work God has called 
this church to. Due to recent events, Anderson is in need of hall 
monitors to ensure student safety around the 3rd floor balcony. 
You can sign up immediately to help God’s children by visting 
westover.org/andersonhelp or stop by the table in the lobby. If you 
are not able to sign up at this time, please be in frequent prayer 
for the students, faculty, and staff at Anderson High School in this 
difficult season.

Help for Anderson High School

Our last Sunday of the year will be our annual Wonder Sunday. It 
is a time for us to remember and to celebrate the ways that God 
has been at work in our church over the past year. We will  have 
a 10:00 voices only service, and no Growth Groups or children’s 
offerings. We’re excited to have everyone together for this very 
special day of celebration.

Wonder Sunday

With the colder weather now here, our international ministry is in 
need of blankets for our refugees. They are looking for any types 
of blankets (new or used). You can drop them off at the Westover 
office anytime during the week. Thank you for your continued 
support of this ministry!

International Ministry Needs


